
Our Case Number: ABP-317742-23 

Suzanne Cook 
4 Seaview Park 
Shankhill 
Dublin 18 
D18PH97 

Date: 24 July 2024 

Re: BusConnects Bray to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme 
Bray to Dublin City Centre. 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

An 
Bord 
Pleanala 

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent correspondence in relation to the above mentioned case. 
The Board will take into consideration the points made in your submission. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at 
laps@pleanala.ie 

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or 
telephone contact with the Board. 

Execu Officer 
Direct Line: 01-8737291 

CH08 

Teil 
GlaoAitiuil 
Faes 
Laithrean Greasain 
Riomhphost 

Tel 
LoCall 
Fax 
Website 
Email 

(01) 858 8100 
1800 275 175 
(01) 872 2684 
www.pleanala.ie 
bord@pleanala.ie 

64 Sraid Maoilbhride 
Baile Atha Cliath 1 

D01 V902 

64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 

D01 V902 



Sinead Singleton 

Subject: FW: BUS CONNECTS BRAY TO CITY CENTRE - ABP-317742-23 

-----Original Message-----
From: Suzanne Cook 
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 3:23 PM 
To: LAPS <laps@pleanata.ie> 
Subject: BUS CONNECTS BRAY TO CITY CENTRE -ABP-317742-23 

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or 
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk. 

RESPONSE TO SUBMISSION BY NTA TO AN BORD PLEANALA JUNE 2024- from SUZANNE COOK, 4 
SEAVIEW PARK, SHANKILL, DUBLIN 18 

Dear An Bord Pleanala, 

Nothing has changed since October of last year. The NTA still plans to destroy Shankill and most of its 
wonderful trees. Please do not let this happen. A Bus Corridor through Shankill would not work and there 
would be nothing left of our great village. 

Regards, 

Suzanne Cook 

1 




